Dear Pastor/Elder

Greetings in the Glorious name of our Wonderful Savior.
We have concluded the 40Day Fast & Prayer for 2020 and we want to thank you for your prayer and support to make the event memorable for the Lord’s glory and His namesake.
As we approach the month of October, we want to remember you serving faithfully and sacrificially as the under shepherds for the Great High Priest. 
NECF has dedicated the October month, as Prayer Shield for Pastors and Leaders with the theme “Way Forward”. You will be receiving weekly devotions and prayer items for your church members to uphold you. Their support and encouragement will enable you to soldier on through these challenging times.
May the Lord’s grace and favor continue to build a hedge of protection to you and your family as you labor joyfully in His harvest field.


Yours in Christ

Pastor Sam Ang


